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January 2024 Newsletter
Dear Parent/Carer,

Happy new year and welcome back to the start of another busy term. I hope you have had a wonderful break and
that you have been able to spend time with your children enjoying the festivities.

We regularly send out the ‘Dates for the Diary’ and this document is updated as new information becomes
available. January is already looking busy and I thought I would include the upcoming events in this newsletter.

January

● Thursday 4th: Children Back

● Thursday 4th/Friday 5th Australian themed immersion day, KS1.

● Friday 5th: Open session for parents applying for a Reception place for September 2024 9.30-11am

● W/C Monday 8th, Clubs start

● Tuesday 9th: Reception Family Thrive Session 2pm

● Wednesday 10th: Chestnut, Pizza Express visit

● Friday 12th: Open session for parents applying for a Nursery place for September 2024 9.30-11am

● Tuesday 16th: Year 5 Family Thrive Session 2pm

● Tuesday 16th: Year 5 and 6 athletics tournament

● Wednesday 17th: O2 Young Voices

● Friday 19th: Dental Team in for Year R and Year 1

● Tuesday 23rd: Year 4 Family Thrive Session 2pm

● Wednesday 24th to Friday 26th, Year 6 Residential Norfolk Lakes

● Wednesday 24th: Dean Beadle, Autism and Social and Emotional Needs, 10-11am. NB you will need to

pre book your place as this event is open to other schools and there is limited seating.

● Wednesday 24th: Year 3 and 4 athletics tournament

● Tuesday 30th: Year 3 Family Thrive Session 2pm

Class teachers will also be sending out additional information specific to each year group.

We look forward to seeing you at the different events taking place over the term.

Best wishes,

Mrs A Grimes

Headteacher
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